
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  17th March 2023 

Our Learning 

English 

This week we have finished reading ‘How the Stars came 
to be’ by Poonam Mistry. The children enjoyed using the 
beautiful illustrations to predict the ending, then they 

created a story map to show the key events in the book. 
Next week, in preparation for planning their own stories, 
the children will be exploring a variety of pourquoi sto-

ries from around the globe. 

 

Maths 

This week, our magnificent mathematicians have started  
learning all about Mass and Capacity. They have begun 
with using scales (to determine how much  a section is 

worth) and measuring mass in grams.  

Next week,  they will be measuring and comparing mass-
es (kilograms and grams), adding and subtracting mass-

es, measuring capacity and volume in millimetres. 

Art 

This week we continued exploring the work of Gustav 
Klimt. The children were challenged to use colour, pat-

tern and shape to create their own collage in the style of 
Klimt, ready to create a collage using textured surfaces. 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Parents evening—20th and 22nd March 
2023.  Thank you for making your appoint-
ments. We look forward to discussing your 
child’s progress with you. 

 Hot shots day—24th March. A celebration of 
football at Priory School. Your child can 
come to school in football shirts/PE clothes. 
They will take part in a football skills work-
shop. 

 Priory House Egg hunt—30th March.  A house 
competition to celebrate the festival of East-
er. 

 Talent show—31st March.  The  acts going 
forward in year 3 to the talent show have 
now started their formal rehearsals. An omis-
sion was made last week with the gymnastics 
team—Emily will also be participating with 
Evelyn and Siena—Maria. 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford:                                       3Moore:                                     3Wicks:      

Word of the Week:        question 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

British Science Week 

Some pictures from our activities 
this week. Please see the newsletter 

for more infor-
mation. 


